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Division of Finance and Facilities Management
	
	Purchasing Department  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747



May 10, 2010
Congratulations!  Your design team has been short listed to provide Design Services for the Wayne State University, the Hilberry Theatre Gateway Project.  Wayne State University invites you to present your vision for the Design Services for the Hilberry Theatre Gateway Project Selection Committee.  The location for your presentation is as follows: 

DATE: May 19 – 20, 2010
TIME: See Time and location below
LOCATION: Faculty/Administration Building (FAB), 656 W. Kirby, 
The companies that have been chosen to present to the Selection Committee are (and their appointed times):

Quinn Evans:

 May 19, 2010, 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm
Room 4339 FAB
TMP:


 May 19, 2010, 3:00 pm – 4:30 pm
Room 4339 FAB
Morris:


 May 20, 2010, 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm
Room 3339 FAB
HGA: 


 May 20, 2010, 3:00 pm – 4:30 pm
Room 3339 FAB
· The meeting room will provide tables, chairs, a projector screen, an electrical power cord available for the vendors use.  Vendors are responsible for their own laptop, projectors, or any other presentation materials.
· The meeting will consist of 8- 10 selection committee members and the presenting team.  
The Selection Committee will include representatives from the College of Fine, Performing, and Communication Arts Department, Facilities Planning and Management, University Administration as well as representative(s) from other organizations interested in the project.
· The presentation should last 45 – 60 minutes, with ½ hour for questions and further discussion to follow.
Expenses for developing and presenting proposals shall be the entire responsibility of the Design Professional and shall not be chargeable to the University.  All supporting documentation submitted with this proposal will become the property of the University, unless otherwise requested by the Design Professional, in writing, at the time of submission, and agreed to, in writing, by the University. The University reserves the right to request additional information at any time during the selection process.

We look forward to meeting with you.  Please confirm your attendance via email to Paula Reyes at bb2709@wayne.edu, copy to Kenneth Doherty at ac0578@wayne.edu no later than May 18, 2010.  Should you have any questions or concerns about this invitation, please contact me at (313) 577-3649, or in my absence, Kenneth Doherty at 313-577-3756.  Thank you for your interest in doing business with Wayne State University.

Sincerely,

Paula Reyes  

Purchasing Manager
